Notice of Cancelation:
October 9th,
 2017 
Winslow Park Commission Meeting

The meeting of the Winslow Park Commission, scheduled for October 9th, 2017 will not be held. The next meeting will take place November 13th, 2017 @ 6:30 at Town Hall. An agenda for the November meeting will be available prior to the date of the meeting.
Please call Neil Lyman (Park Manager) with any questions or concerns – 207-865-9052
Update- The Pound of tea house is completed less a couple of electrical things that the electrician needs to finish. The new shop plans go to the planning board October 11th. We will know if we can move forward at that time. I will have stats from the summer at the November meeting.
Thanks,

Neil

